

April 25, 2006

Office of the Vice President for Institutional Advancement 122 Anderson Hall Manhattan, KS 66506 -0119 785-532-6237 Fax: 785-532-6108

Ms. Vicki Stoecklin Education and Child Development Director WHITE HUTCHINSON LEISURE AND LEARNING GROUP 4036 Baltimore Avenue Kansas City, MO 64111

Dear Vicki,

I am in receipt of your child care market feasibility report and read your preparation with interest. Your complete investigation of facts and data (although I understand some information was difficult to obtain) is very impressive.

I appreciated your professionalism and your process orientation in obtaining the information you required.

On behalf of Kansas State University, our Child Development Center staff, and board of directors, thank you for your efforts. Your report will assist our university to better understand our challenge and provided direction of several options for consideration.

Please advise me if your fee payment has not occurred. In addition, if you have not received the appropriate KSU Foundation forms to document your in-kind contribution, please advise me.

Again, I enjoyed working with you and thanks for your excellent report.

Respectfully,

Bernard J. Pitts

Assistant Vice President

c: Dr. Bosco

Mr. Krause

er, Ms. Ring - g og og og og er sjørne som g a liver er, etter g og mel måler.

Ms. Weixelman, parties of the state of the s